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Dear Members of Parliament,

In the discussion on the abovementioned Bill, I ask Members to always act to
uphold the highest level of integrity within our State, as is required by the
Queensland Code of Ethics which State employees and volunteers are required to
adhere to.

The electoral system needs to be protected against all fraud, and given that we
now live in a society where you are always being required to provide I.D., it is
not a arduous task to have to provide it on election day.   It is a good way (not
100% perfect way - for nothing is 100% certain) to reduce voter fraud.

Therefore, please retain the current provisions which require people to show their
proof of identity before being eligible to cast a vote.

Yours sincerely,
(Mrs)  Alison L Finlayson

MERINGANDAN WEST.   QLD.   4352.
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